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Please do not get rid of Daylight Savings Time in Oregon.  I'd prefer if we went on 

permanent DST, as most Oregonians supported a few years ago.  If the federal 

government is preventing that from happening, please keep the current system.  I am 

aware that some people loudly complain about changing clocks, but for most people 

I've met, it's no big deal. I believe that people like me who are okay with changing the 

clocks don't get heard as much as those who complain about it.  


